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Dear Lattingtown Resident:

		The Village Beach, located at the end of East Beach Road, will open on Saturday, May 28th and it will close after Labor Day, on Tuesday, September 6th, 2016. This year the beach will be open from 10:00 am to 6:00 pm and will be closed on Mondays, except on holidays. For the coming year, William Mathieson, will be returning as our Beach Manager.			
	
	In order to economize on beach operations, there will be no lifeguard on duty on weekdays during the month of June.  Although the recreation area will be open and a beach attendant will be on duty, a sign will be posted reading “BEACH CLOSED-SWIMMING PROHIBITED-NO LIFEGUARD ON DUTY”.  Any person who swims while the sign is posted will be doing so at his own risk.  Commencing July 1st, our full complement of lifeguards will be on duty and the beach will be open for swimming during the week as well as on the weekends. 

	Attached to this letter is an application for a beach sticker. The fee for residents will remain $125.00 for the season.  The application should be completed and mailed as indicated. Please be sure to enclose your check for the appropriate amount payable to Lattingtown Beach Committee.  Affix the sticker to the inside passenger's side window.

	Lattingtown residents may once again sponsor non-resident members. The fee for non-resident membership is $200.00. This type of membership is limited, so it is advisable to apply for the non-resident membership early, perhaps with your own application. Furnish the same data regarding the non-resident you wish to sponsor (name, address, phone number and license plate number) and send it with a check for $200.00.

	I would like to remind you that all Lattingtown Residents may join the Glen Cove Golf Club by paying the Glen Cove Resident fee plus a small Lattingtown Resident surcharge which comes to $104.50 for an annual membership.    For more information regarding the Golf Course, please check the golf course website (www.glencovegolfclub.com) or call John Grella at (516) 676-0550.

		The Village Trustees and I hope you will enjoy a pleasant summer at the beach and on the Golf Course.
																	                Clarence F. Michalis
							Mayor



